From: Zacharias Mendez

To: Mendez, Zacharias
Subject: Fwd: Thanks for great meeting this week!
Date: Monday, January 13, 2020 11:38:34 AM

[External Email]

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Alex Shoor <alex@catalyzesv.org>
Date: Sun, Jan 12, 2020 at 10:27 AM
Subject: Thanks for great meeting this week!

To: Lori Severino <lori.severino@sanjoseca.gov>, Colin Heyne
<Colin.Heyne@sanjoseca.gov>, Zacharias Mende
Hey y’all,

Thanks for a very informative, productive meeting earlier this week about our work together
on the Diridon area.

I am comforted & excited to have the opportunity to work with you three in particular.

As all of us tend to do, work sometimes seeps into our brains on weekends, which is what is
happening to me in this moment :)

It just dawned on me that | will need to share the grant agreement between the City and
Catalyze SV with our fiscal sponsor, Social Good Fund. Social Good Fund will also need to
sign off on it before it is finalized. | have already given them a heads up about possibly
working with the City of SJ, so | foresee this continuing to go smoothly. Nonetheless, can |
obtain the latest or final draft when you have a moment?

Thank you so much! - Alex
Sent from a smartphone. Please forgive any typos and my brevity.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.
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